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recommendation to SB of 3 Parks CRF request

From Rosovsky, Judy <Judy.Rosovsky@vermont.gov>
Date Tue 8/12/2025 10:52 PM
To Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>; Duncan Wardwell <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>
Cc dtft5171@gmavt.net <dtft5171@gmavt.net>; dbbcuts@aol.com <dbbcuts@aol.com>; Jeanne Agner

<jagnerrec23@gmail.com>; Bob Galvin <bobgalvin777@gmail.com>; Bob Low <bob.low@uvm.edu>;
Elizabeth Wright <ecwright1414@gmail.com>; Emery, Kit <kaemery@gmavt.net>; Jeanette Malone
<jmalone@gmavt.net>; Sam Pratt <sam.pratt.vt@gmail.com>; Susannah Zeveloff
<susannah.zeveloff@gmail.com>

Hi Josh and Duncan,
 
After much discussion the RCC supported the 3 Parks request minus the 2 sets of 3X8’ concrete slabs for the
benches and the 1 8X8’ concrete slab for the picnic table. We felt that it was not in our purview to modify the
design of the benches and picnic table (sonotubes-aka sauna tubes- were suggested) as that site plan was
approved by the DRB and SB and is not in the purview of the RCC to change. But we did try to support as much of
the original proposal as possible. Here is the motion:
 
The Conservation Commission voted to approve recommending a modified version of the 3 Parks Committee
Application for CC Funds for continued work on the Brown’s Court pickleball court. The original request for arbor
vitae trees for sound barriers, picnic tables and benches and other items that will improve this recreation area was
supported with the exception of the $2750 for concrete slabs, for a total modified request of $9,953.07. The
request fits a number of CRF criteria, as enumerated in the proposal related to recreation, natural resources and
historic preservation.  These funds must be expended within 3 years of the date of final approval, by Sept 2028.
 
Thanks,
 
Judy Rosovsky
 


